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To the Senate Committee, 

I STRONGLY encourage you to oppose Senate Bill 210. Requiring for individuals to 

vote in person jeopardizes our democracy by reducing accessibility to voting for all 

Americans, including but not limited to individuals who: Work full time, work outside 

the hours of 8am-5pm when voting centers are open, have limited physical mobility, 

facing health challenges, caregivers of adults and children, those without or limited 

access to a mode of transportation. As you can imagine, this encompasses the vast 

majority of our population and therefore would immediately silence the voices of 

hardworking Americans who care about this country and their right to vote. There 

have been nearly ZERO problems with vote-by-mail, any claims to the contrary are 

lies from those who want to limit voting freedoms. Do not limit our freedoms. 


